PROUD SCHOOL OF HAMILTON-WENTWORTH DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD 500 Bendamere Avenue Hamilton, Ontario L9C 1R3

Phone: 905.388.5833 Fax: 905.388.8278



EMAIL: chedoke@hwdsb.on.ca PRINCIPAL: S. Pasian VICE-PRINCIPAL: P. Zadvorny www.hwdsb.on.ca/chedoke

Dates To Remember

April 3, 17 & 24

Pita Days

April 7 - Good Friday

No School

April 10 - Easter Monday

No School

April 14, 21 & 28

Pizza Days

May 4 - Chedoke Open House 5pm-630pm

May 5 - Yearbook Orders Due

June 23 - Grade 8 Grad @ Sir Allan MacNab 5pm

Kyle Hoult Food Drive

Last month, we participated in the Kyle Hoult Memorial Food Drive. We appreciate the generosity demonstrated throughout the month and we are proud to announce that we collected just under 1000 items of food for Neighbour to Neighbour.

Congratulations to Mrs. Zorzetto's class for collecting the most food items in the primary hallway, and Mr. Hughey's class for collecting the most food items in the junior/intermediate hallways. As a thank you, both classes will celebrate with a popcorn & movie party at the end of the month.

Message From The Principal & Vice Principal

Happy Spring! This is the time of year when we not only look forward to some warmer and sunnier days, but also when we have a number of exciting plans for our students and their families. As you will see, we are planning out annual Open House event for Thursday, May 4th, so be sure to save the date and come out and see all of the exciting things that staff, students and School Council have planned to offer that evening.

Thank you very much to all those who donated to the Kyle Hoult Memorial Food Drive. This was another big example of our Chedoke family pulling together to make a signifigant impact for others in our community.

In addition, we wanted to remind families to continue to use active transport when coming to the school such as walking or riding a school bus if eligible. This helps keep our streets safer with less cars at entry and dismissal. If you must drive your child(ren) to school, please park on a side street and walk the rest of the way and obey all posted traffic signs on our roads. Thank you for your diligence in helping to keep our students safe as they come to and from school. We look forward to a great Spring of learning together. Please continue reading below to learn more about what is happening at our school.